
APPENDIX D

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE -
Statement to Council 22 July 2010

At the time of writing the Development Services Scrutiny Committee has not
met since the last Council meeting. It will be meeting on the 13 July to
consider one item only, the Shrewsbury North West Relief Road consultation
process and the current position on the project. This meeting will take place
at the later time of 7.00pm and will be held in the Council Chamber at the
Shirehall to allow as many people to attend as possible. A number of
interested parties have been invited to give their views on the consultation
and on the current situation.

WORK PROGRAMME

On the 14 September the main reports currently scheduled for consideration
are on the impact of the bad weather on the waste collection service and the
Shropshire Car Parking Strategy.

Cllr Alan Mosley (Chairman)
Development Services Scrutiny Committee


